
From: Rachel Lileet-Foley [mailto:lileet@hindistudies.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 5:00 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Propane Terminal proposed by Pembina Pipeline Co. 
 
To:   Members of the PSC 
Re:  Pembina Pipeline proposed Propane Terminal 
Date: April 6, 2015 
 
Please do not approve this project - the Propane Terminal proposed by the Pembina Pipeline Company. 
 
People and communities all up and down the Columbia gorge and beyond to the origins of this product are in 
danger.  Ultimately this is not just about the port and potential economic benefits.  I urge you to consider the safety 
and welfare of the people and communities all along the tracks where the extraordinarily dangerous propane would 
be transported if this project is allowed to go forward. 
 
Railroads average two derailments every million miles.  Propane is extremely subject to catastrophic scale 
explosions.  It is incredible to think the company would even consider  sending this product through towns and cities 
and it’s the last thing we need in Portland. 
 
 As the mother of a firefighter I shudder to think of the extreme danger this project poses to our fire departments that 
would have to respond to such explosions.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rachel Lileet-Foley 
5111 SW Oleson Road 
Portland, OR 97225 

 


